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Draft Local Plan - Site SA45 - Land between Camlet Way & Crescent West Hadley Wood

I have lived in Hadley Wood for over 40 years & am a regular walker in the fields overlooking this site. This is
a very beautiful area which extends beyond the boundary of the borough & actually includes green belt land in
other neighboring boroughs.

I am very upset & also shocked to think that this land could be developed for housing - I thought the point of
designated green belt conservation areas was to maintain them &

I strongly object to this plan.

This proposal is in direct breach of many policies not least Enfield’s own Climate Change Action Plan. Building
on a green belt field is hardly environmentally friendly.
Surely there are brownfield sites that are far more suitable- have they really been assessed?

The location is totally unsuitable for this development for many reasons the main one being a lack of
infrastructure - poor transport links, inadequate services eg schools, GPS, shops. The area also suffers from
drainage problems.

There are conservation areas directly adjacent to this site which will be permanently adversely affected- has the
council taken into account the damage that will be done in its name.



